Year 4 newsletter
Spring Term 2
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear all, 
Welcome back. We hope you had a nice week off. We’re excited for another busy half term! Please have a look at our Curriculum Coverage sheet to find out about what we’ll be focusing on. 
General information: 
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]World Book Day: This will take place on the 6th March. Information has been sent to the whole school regarding costumes etc and year 4 specific information will be sent via Class Dojo.
PE: PE days are still Monday and Friday. Children should come into school on both days wearing their P.E. kit. 
Spellings: Spellings are available on Spelling Shed on a Monday and tested on the following Monday. Children who take part in Rapid Catch-Up will have their spellings tested during their sessions. 
Times tables: Please encourage your child to practise their times tables through Times Table Rockstars or any other method that they enjoy. Class Dojo points will be awarded to children to practise on Times Tables Rockstars at home. We will continue to teach times tables daily in school.
Water bottles: Please make sure your child has a water bottle in school every day and that it is filled up. Generally, we do not have the capacity to refill bottles during the day.
As always, please come and speak to us if you have any questions.
Thank you, 
Mrs Walsh, Miss Watson and Mrs Collins

